

## DEAR PARENTS,

Penguin Patch® Holiday Shop is coming to our school! Next week your child will be able to participate in an educational, fun, and exciting experience.

Parent volunteers will assist children while shopping to allow them to purchase surprise gifts for loved ones. We offer over 100 different gifts that can be purchased for as little as \$.25 and up to \$12.00 each. The gift items offered are Kid Tested Mom Approved®. The Holiday Shop is a fun, unique way to empower your children with generosity!

Please ensure that the **Gift List Budget Envelope** is completed and returned (with cash or check) to school on the date that your child's class is scheduled to shop. Please don't let your child miss this opportunity to grow and experience the spirit of giving!

All checks should be payable to:

## WHEN YOU RECEIVE YOUR GIFT FROM YOUR CHILD, ASK THEM WHY THEY PICKED THAT GIFT FOR YOU. IT WILL BE A MEMORY THAT WILL LAST A LIFETIME!

Teacher:
Shop Date:
Scheduled Shopping Time:
Please ensure that your child brings their <b>Gift List Budget Envelope</b> on the specified date to his/her class. Thank you!

<sup>\*</sup>Checks made payable to Penguin Patch® Holiday Shop cannot be accepted.